
This week in Science, students chose an 
animal to research and worked on creating a 
care guide for that animal. We looked for 
information about the animal’s appearance, 
habitat, diet, and more!

In Reading, students were assessed on how 
characters respond to events and challenges 
in fiction stories. We also practiced asking 
and answering questions as we read.

In Writing, we completed our informative 
writing piece about the biome we 
researched. Students began creating a 
diorama to represent the climate, plants, and 
animals within the biome. We will finish this 
project on Monday next week.

In Math, we reviewed 2D shapes and 
explored cubes. We drew cubes and then 
counted the vertices, edges, and faces of this 
3D shape. We explored dividing rectangles 
and circles into equal parts. We also talked 
about fractions such as halves, thirds, and 
fourths.

Today was Woodland Day. Ask your 
child about what we did today!

No School - Friday, April 15

Meadowview is hosting a Lego brick 
drive for the Bricks of Hope Charity.
See the attached slide for details.

Please be sure your student is coming
to school with a fully charged 
Chromebook each day!

4/14/2022

This Week’s Sight Words
start, please, thank, 

own, before

Remember to read 15-20 
minutes nightly and 

review the sight words!

anderson.meredith@d46.org
or Call 847-543-5788 

Second GRade

Highlights

Reminders

There is a LATE START
on Wednesday, Sept.
1st-school begins at
9:20am. Doors open at 9:10.

april

There is NO SCHOOL Friday, 
October 8th. (Teacher Institute Day)

NO SCHOOL - Monday, 
October 11th 
(Indigenous Peoples Day)

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
October 13 (Doors open at 9:10,
school begins at 9:20).

Please be sure Chromebooks are
being charged fully each night!

This week we celebrated one 
birthday. 
Happy Birthday, Elira!

Woodland 
Day

No 
School

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
November 3 (School begins at 9:20)

Late 
Start

No
School

Please be sure your child has 2 well 
fitting masks each day at school. Also
please review proper mask usage! 

Be sure to have 5 Points for recess:
snow pants, coat, boots, gloves, hat.

Please be sure your child has 2 well 
fitting masks each day at school.

Be sure to have 5 Points for recess:
snow pants, coat, boots, gloves, hat.

2nd Graders will be taking the MAP
Test on 2/15 and 2/16 in the morning.

Early Release: Friday, February 18th

No School: Monday, February 21st

This week we learned about what it 
means to be responsible. Students 
shared ways they show responsibility
at home. We also discussed our 
responsibilities at school such as 
showing whole body listening, 
completing our work independently, 
and talking at appropriate times.

Woodland 
Day

March Conferences
-Wednesday, March 23
-Thursday, March 24

Half Day - Thursday, March 24
NO SCHOOL Friday, March 25

Spring Break: March 25-April 3
Have a wonderful break with your 
families. See you back on 4/4!

Please be sure your child has their
charged Chromebook and take home 
folder each day at school.

This week we celebrated 
one birthday. 

Happy Birthday, Ja’sun!

Meadowview's Student Council is excited to 
host our first ever BRICK DRIVE during the 
rest of April!  Our mission is to help Bricks 
of Hope - a local charity - collect new LEGO 
sets that will be delivered to local hospitals.  
The brick sets will be gifted to kids during 
their stay at the hospital!  We are excited to 
be able to create play, spark connections 
and build hope by giving the gift of LEGO!  
(To learn more about Bricks of Hope, visit 
their website at 
https://www.bricksofhope.org/)  Thank you!

Late Start Day - Wednesday,
May 11 (Doors open at 9:10,
school begins at 9:20).

mailto:anderson.meredith@d46.org
https://www.bricksofhope.org/
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